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January 5, 2011

Dear Friends and Family,

Greetings in the name of our Blessed Lord, Jesus Christ! We are amazed by how fast this last year
has flown by! It seems like only yesterday that we were still starting out with deputation! I was
reading our prayer letter from last January and we were at 14% of our support a year ago. It is
awesome to tell you that we are currently at 52%! God has answered our prayer of being at 50%
by the end of the year! Our big prayer for this year is to raise the rest of our support, so that by this
time next year, we will be finalizing plans of being in Ireland, if not already there!

I cannot help but think about how great God is and how much of a blessing He has been to Jennifer
and me this last year. Through the deputation trail, He has brought us across the paths of many
great churches and church families, and we have made many close friends. Not only have we met
wonderful people, but He has also brought us to many beautiful and breathtaking experiences. We
never dreamed that we would have the opportunities to see the coast of Maine, to drive through the
battletield of Gettysburg, or see the beautiful mountains of Pennsylvania, and so much more of our

country! Serving the Lord has been the best choice we could ever have made, and God just opens
doors to new adventures along the way!

In 2010 we’ve also seen God answer some mighty prayer requests. First, He blessed us with all
the funds needed for our survey trip to Ireland! He blessed not only the financial part, but even
allowed us to travel there despite the volcano in Iceland erupting and shutting down all flights over

the Atlantic Ocean. I truly believe God opened a window just enough for us to fly to and back
from Ireland.

We are very excited about what 2011 will bring. Though we are praying that our Savior will
return this year, we are endeavoring to work the harvest this year as hard as we can until He does
return. We are thankful for those we have seen accept the Lord as their Savior this year and for

being able to plant and water the seed of the Gospel to scores of people across this country and in
Ireland.

[ also wanted to update you on some other prayer requests. We have a potential buyer of our
house, but as of right now, they cannot buy it until April. Please continue to pray that this will
go through. We have also decided to stay with our van until that door closes. We pray that it
will last another year of deputation. Thank you so much for your prayer and financial support,

as well as a special thank you to those who sent us Christmas cards and financial gifts; they were
a very special and unexpected blessing.

Y our Missionaries to Ireland,

Andrew and Jennifer Day
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